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STATEMENT	BY	SHEET	METAL	UNION	#18	PRESIDENT/	
BUSINESS	MANAGER	MIKE	MOONEY	ON	STATE	BUILDING	COMMISSION	

	
Sheet	Metal	Statewide	Local	Union	18	respectfully	requests	the	State	Building	Commission	to	
approve	Governor	Evers’	proposed	Capital	Budget.				
	
Governor	Evers’	proposal	supports	our	Veterans,	provides	necessary	support	to	our	corrections	
and	mental	health	facilities,	our	universities,	and	even	our	state	parks.			It	truly	puts	Wisconsin	
priorities	first	while	promoting	family	supporting	construction	jobs.						
	
We	ask	for	the	Building	Commission	to	come	together	as	it	has	in	the	past	to	provide	bipartisan	
support	and	move	this	Capital	Budget	forward.					
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